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Galloway, NJ – Stockton welcomed the inaugural class in the University’s new Doctorate in 
Organizational Leadership program for orientation this week.  

This spring, Stockton admitted 24 students from throughout the region into the three-year Ed.D. 

program, which offers face-to-face weekend-long classes, as well as hybrid interaction between 

sessions, aimed to fit 
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Brian McBride, another Stockton alumnus and nine-year Air National Guard veteran, currently 

serves as superintendent of Palmyra School District in New Jersey. He chose Stockton’s 

doctorate program because it allowed him the opportunity to tailor his education to meet his 

specific professional needs in the public school system.  

“I was enrolled in another university’s hybrid program, but I wanted a more hands-on and 

organizational approach, which Stockton offered,” McBride said. “I’m looking forward to 21st 

Century learning, in our global society, to better work with local, state, government and business 

interests.” 

One section of the three-year, 54-credit program, aptly titled, Adapting to Change and 

Complexity, may be relevant to two students in particular.  

Jerry and Nicole Nelson, of Mays Landing, have been married for 10 years. They are both 

Stockton alumni and are both enrolled in the first class of the university’s Organizational 

Leadership program.  

Jerry, a director of communication network architecture and Coast Guard veteran, and Nicole, a 

K-9 sergeant for the Hamilt


